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MIHP Model Day Materials  
 
Good Afternoon, 
 
Thank you to all who were able to join us for the 2024 MIHP Model Day session! For those 
who were unable to attend, a survey was conducted on-site, but all feedback is 
welcome, regardless of attendance. Please feel free to complete the survey below. 
Additionally, information is available regarding the Home Visiting Advisory, which was 
promoted during the Model Day Session and a valuable consideration for all. 
 
MIHP Survey Opportunity 

• Survey Link: Understanding Language and Accessibility Services in MIHP  
o Thank you to those who responded on-site. For all others, please respond 

by August 16, 2024. 
 

Home Visiting Advisory Membership Opportunity: 
• Please consider applying to join the Michigan Home Visiting Advisory! A limited 

number of MIHP spots are available to be filled. Your participation would 
enhance representation for not only the MIHP program model, but for your 
community and the families you serve. Information is attached. 
 

• If you are interested in applying, please do so by August 16, 2024. The application 
is available here: Home Visiting Advisory Application (office.com). 
 

As always, please reach out if you have questions or comments. 
 
Thank you, 
MDHHS Maternal Infant Health Program 

   

 

Our communication for the Maternal Infant Health Program has been streamlined to a single email address 
and phone number. Please forward all email to MIHP@michigan.gov. For further assistance, contact the 
state office @ 1-833-MI4-MIHP (1-833-644-6447). Thank you. 
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